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M42 J6 upgrade project

Information evening

Fentham Hall, Hampton in Arden

Tuesday 6th June 23

19:30 to 21:00

We’re holding an information event at 

Hampton in Arden’s Fentham Hall, Arden 

room.

We’d like to invite you to come along where 

you’ll be able to meet our project team and 

find out more about our M42 junction 6 

upgrade project. We’ll run through the work 

we have planned for 2023 alongside giving 

you an update on the scheme as a whole.

Please be aware parking is limited at this 

venue

To find out more information on the scheme, 

visit our project webpage by scanning the QR 

code below

*Changeof venue and date*
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